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15 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Children In Need – Friday 17th November 

 

On Friday 17th November, we shall be holding a non-uniform day in aid of Children in 

Need. 

 

We are hoping for another ‘SPOTacular’ day, with children invited to come into 

school wearing bright and cheerful colours or spots if they wish. 

 

We would ask that cash donations are not brought into school. If you would like to 

make a voluntary donation to support this very worthwhile cause, please click here 

where payment may be made through our dedicated Children in Need donation 

page via ParentPay.  

 

We are very much looking forward to a fun ‘SPOTacular’ day! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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